18" SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME
JULY 30th & 31st, 2016

MASS INTENTIONS

Sat 7/30 David ‘Charlie’ Sturtz (RIP)
Requested by Jeanie Sturtz

Sun 7/31 Rosa & Melvin Gooch (RIP)
Anniversary of Marriage (8/1)
Requested by Edna Trudeau

(Father Julz)

(Father Julz)

Mon 8/1 No Mass
Tue 8/2 No Mass

Wed 8/3 No Mass

Thu 8/4 No Mass
Fri 8/5 No Mass
Sat 8/6 Henry Kopacki, Sr. (RIP) (Fr. Brownell)

Requested by Kopacki Family

Sun 8/7 Billy McGowan (RIP) (Fr. Brownell)
Requested by Meredith & Joe Crowe

Requested by Jeanie Sturtz

Calendar for the Week of July 25th

Monday, August 1

No morning Mass

Tuesday, August 2

No morning Mass

Story Time 10 am
Wednesday, August 3

No morning Mass

Thursday, August 4

No morning Mass

Friday, August 5

No morning Mass

Saturday, August 6

Rosary - 5 pm
5:30 pm Mass

Sunday, August 7
9 am Mass

No Spanish Mass

Collections for July 23" & 24th, 2016
Parish Operations (Personnel, Utilities, Office, Postage,
Repair & Maintenance, etc.)

Offertory $  2,902.00
Second Collection-Debt Supplement 336.00
OLBS Special Collection 30.00
Total $  3,208.00

Amount needed weekly for Parish operations is currently $3,880.

Restricted, Special Use or Sent out of Parish

Capital Campaign $ 100.00
Votive Stand 11.25

Haitian Ministry 25.00

THANK YOU for your support of your Parish!

Church Attendance
Saturday, July 23 - 84
Sunday, July 24 - 154

No Spanish Mass

OLBS Church Cleaning Schedule
7/24 thru 7/30 - Mary Leigh McDonald
Carolyn & Mark Drexler Jr./Jose Velasquez
8/1 thru 8/6 - Jorge Duran Family/Hugo Rojas
Dan Gibbs Family

Mark Drexler, Business/Office Manager
markdrexlersr@olbs.hrcoxmail.com

New Parish Web Site:
http://www.olbs-catholic.org

PRAYERS FOR HEALING AND GOOD HEALTH

Carolyn Alford
Elizabeth Alley
Wilhelmina Brieffies
Candace Barefoot
Virginia Becker
Paulette Berberich
Ron Blevins
Robin Bristow
Joan Buehler
Linda Burch
Kyle Burch
Margaret ‘Peg’ Conklin
Meredith Crowe -
Marina D’Elia
Vincent D’Elia
Denise DePompeo
Donna Donahue
Jackie Drayer

- Savio Duong
Brenda Frederick
Helen Fudala
Kay Getman
Jim Gregory
Pat Hinkle
Kelly Hipple
Mary Ann Hooper
Helen Kaczmarski
Irene Kaczmarski
Victor Kaczmarski
John Kellam
Marjorie Keltam
Andrew Konz

Bonnie Kopacki
Joseph Kovac
Gordon Langston
Jean Langston
Patricia Lanuza
Philip Liberato Sr.
Clara Morrow
Randy Morrow

Specialist Multins
Larry Newtzie

M. C.“‘Sam’ O'Connor
Christopher Parrish
Joyce Richardson

Pam Rigsby

Emma Robertson
George Robinson
Harriet Ropelewski
Virginia Ryczak

Barbara Schafer

Allen Smith

Levi Sturtz

Mae Touray

Dorothy Ware

Kathy Webster

Lois Wilson

Robert ‘Bobby’ Wilson
Jody Zogran

PRAYERS FOR THOSE IN THE NURSING HOME

Annette Tonon Bona irene Kruger
PRAYERS FOR THOSE WHO SERVE QOUR COUNTRY

Major Jonathan Culberson (Afghanistan)
Private Logan W. Gay
Sergeant Nathan Gurganus
Private First Class Austin T. Sturtz
Ft. Lewis, Washington




ALTAR SERVERS

July 30 — Duyen Phan

July 31 — Tazewell Rae, Daniel Duke, Jovany Velazquez
Clara DiLandro

August 6 — Peter Nguyen

August 7 — Misael Hernandez, Madelyn Kruger, Daniel Duke,
Adrianne Vidal

EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS

OF THE EUCHARIST
7/30 — Joe Drexler, Cathy Fudella, David Seckora
7/31 — Jim Vadas, Pattie Vadas, Wini Barron, Cheryl Servonsky,
Mary Leigh McDonald
8/6 — Gary Silvia, Jackie Silvia, Lorraine Ryalls
8/7 — Chris Polcyn, Paula Polcyn, Eric Ellingson, Wini Barron,
B J Bui

QUESTION OF THE WEEK:
Jesus knows that we all need enough to live on. Each
person’s need will be a little bit different. Each family’s
needs will be a little bit different. But Jesus warns in
today’s Gospel against piling up money and ignoring what
really makes us rich, love of God and love of others.
Adult: What spiritual inheritance do you hope to leave
your family?
Child: Do you sometimes find that the things you wanted
so badly don’t bring you the happiness you thought they
would?

THANK YOU!
I will be leaving August 1% at 9 a.m.
May I express my deepest gratitude to all of you,
and I will keep you in my thoughts and prayers.

Yours in Christ, Father Julz

LIVING OUR MISSION CAMPAIGN
To date our total pledged is $116,379, which is
remarkable for our small parish.

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL
Come one, come all to Under the Big Top: The
Greatest Story ever told! Our vacation bible
school is scheduled for August 8-12 from 6:30 to
8 pm in the Boogaard Hall for ages 3 and up.
Registration forms are located on the back
bulletin board. Join us for Bible stories, music,
crafts, games and more. Everyone is invited to
attend our closing program on Friday, August 12
at 6:30 pm. The children will perform the songs
they learned followed by Magical Ministry which
uses illusions to tell the message of God’s love. It
should be an exciting evening!

CHRISTIAN STORY TIME
Don’t forget - Tuesdays at 10 a.m. in the
Boogaard Hall. Bring a friend, hear a story and
make a craft to take home!

YOUTH GROUP
Due to unforseen circumstances, Youth Group
will not meet again until September.

RESERVE THE DATE
Sunday — August 28
There will be a Potluck in the VDB Hall
immediately following the 9 a.m. Mass to
welcome Father Oscar to the parish.

FINANCE COUNCIL MINUTES
The Minutes of the May 3" meeting are on the
bulletin board at the back of the church for anyone
interested in reading them.

DO YOU KNOW?

The title of monsignor in the Roman Catholic Church
signifies a priest who has distinguished himself and
has been honored for his service to the church. The
Bishop nominates a priest who he recognizes for his
exceptional service to the Church. The Pope reviews
the nominations and makes the final decision.
Monsignor is an honorary title, rather than a specific
position in the church hierarchy, so a monsignor does
not necessarily have any duties distinct from those of
any other priest. However, some positions within the
Vatican automatically carry the title of monsignor.

AFTER FUNERAL RECEPTIONS
Any person wishing to donate money for after
funeral receptions should write checks to OLBS
church and reference “Funeral Reception”. Cash
donations should go to the Bookkeeper. Your
donation will be put in the bank and you will receive
a letter recognizing your donation. The money will
be used to pay reception expenses. This is in
accordance with Diocese Regulations.
Thank you for your support!

MASS INTENTION
A cash donation of $20 was left at the office in
memory of Hellen O’Connor and Billy McGowan,
but no requester’s name was included. Masses have
been scheduled for September 9% (Hellen) and
September 16" (Billy). Please let the office know who
you are so that proper acknowledgement may be
made in the bulletin. Thank you!

GOOD NEIGHBOR CENTER
A reminder that your donations of food may be
brought to church next weekend.
Thank you for keeping your less fortunate
neighbors in your thoughts and prayers.



